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From Sue 

Hello everyone,  

SeniorNet Kapiti Open Days! 

We had two successful Open Days. A number of people joining SeniorNet Kapiti with 
others seeking information and taking away timetables and details about SeniorNet Kapiti. 

Term 1 has commenced with members enrolling in classes. We also have a few new 
members attending one or two of the classes on offer. 

SeniorNet Kapiti, Term 1 Timetable 

Check out SeniorNet Kapiti Term 1 timetable, for 2023!. Why not catch a few classes from 
the offerings of courses or workshops that you would like to include during the New Year. 
Please see more below… 
At SeniorNet Kapiti we enjoy sharing our technical knowledge and helping out generally. 
We believe that we all learn something new each day, so come along and join the SeniorNet 
Kapiti volunteer team. 
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